
SITE SELECTION

Following a robust site screening process and review 
of 40 different locations, including consultation with 
landowners and other key stakeholders, we selected 
the site near Ballindalloch - Marypark as our preferred 
development area for Phases One and Two.   

The land is well-suited to host an electrolytic 
hydrogen project, with favourable features including 
access to the required area of developable land, 
good proximity to customers, an electrical grid 
connection, renewable energy sources, and gas 
network infrastructure.

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATIONS

Understanding the potential impact of the 
development on the proposed site and surrounding 
area is critical. Ecology, other surveys and studies 
have been ongoing since 2023 and will continue 
through this year. This will conclude with an 
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) that will be 
submitted along with our planning application. 

Such research will help us make informed decisions on 
the biodiversity present across the proposed site 
area, so that we can take appropriate mitigation 
actions within our development plans to minimise any 
disruption to wildlife habitats or migration processes.
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